Van Horn High School 40th Reunion

~ CLASS OF 1973 ~
September 7", 2013
6 PM-12 AM

To be held at the Ararat Shrine Temple
5100 Ararat Drive, KCMO 64129

~ Music, DJ, Heavy Hors d’oeuvers, Fruit trays, Dessert ~

Cash Bars - Dancing is optional !!
- Attire is Business Casual/ Casual -

We will be having Incredible items to Raffle that evening

Including:
A Free week at a Florida Townhouse

~ All proceeds to go to our Alumni Association for Student Scholarships ~

TOUR VAN HORN HIGH

Saturday, Sept. 7*" at 10:30 AM
Meet in the front lobby

“Enjoy your classmates, with music from the day, memory walls of
photos of our past and re-live our journey through time”

$30 Now until June 15t

$35 until August 15th
After - please call
816-228-2401

Make out check or money order to:
Van Horn Class of 1973
2112 NW 9th St.
Blue Springs, MO 64015

Reunion Committee
Co-Chair - Gail Lackland-Gargotta, Co-Chair - Therese Laughlin-Bewley,
Connie Carter-Squires, Lisa Brown-Pierce, Glenda Baker-Phillips, Mary
Turner-Harves, Val Matula and Robynn Clark- Saucier



‘73

‘73

VAN HORN HIGH SCHOOL REUNION
CONFIRMATION FORM

(Please print, then return this section to the Van Horn Class of 1973, 2112 NW 9" St., Blue Springs, MO 64015)

First Name Last Name

Maiden Name

Guest Name(s)

Street Address

City State Zip

)

Phone (please include area code)

Can we include your email address on vanhorn.org? Yes No

Email Address

Permanent contact info (someone who will always know how to get in touch with you - name and phone number).
Please consider listing someone other than your parents.
I am planning on being at the reunion.

Enclosed is early bird payment of $30.00 per person by June 1*' $ or $35 per person between
June 1* and August 15",

___ Number of Total Reservations Enclosed
Number for School Tour — Meet in VH front lobby at 10:30 on Saturday, September 7th
Please make checks or money orders payable to Van Horn Class of 1973. No cash please.
You can submit a current bio of yourself by going to www.vanhorn.org and submitting that information under uour
name in the bio section or send it to vh73(@yvanhorn.org and we will get it submitted. It doesn’t update immediately!

So don 't worry if you don’t see it. If you don’t have computer access, you can send a typed or handwritten update 10
us when you respond.

We are trying to locaie all 1973 alumni, so if you know how fo get in contact with someone make sure you tell them
or let us know.

Thank you,
The 1973 Van Horn Reunion Committee



